The Professional Auto Body, Inc.
584 Stryker Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55107-2815

Dear Richard and Rick,

We just want to thank you both for the wonderful service in the selling of our body shop. Your
expert advice helped us along the way in securing our business. Richard, you were always there
to answer any and all of our questions, with a very quick response time. Your knowledge of
every aspect helped us understand all that we were trying to accomplish. You put our minds at
ease when we needed it most. We could not have done this without both of you. We would

surely recommend your firm to anyone who might need you.

We can't thank you enough,

Bob & Laurie Seaton
The Professional Auto Body, Inc.



